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"To Whom It May Concern:

In December 2007 and January 2008 Rock Solid repaired our leaking basement. They
did an awesome job. The work was quite extensive, as they had to dig a ditch through
our foundation and cut half the wall out to install the wall barrier and sump pump. Ken at
Rock Solid always communicated with me so that I knew what was going to happen and
when it was going to happen. They did the job timely, the staff were very friendly and
respectful. I soon realized that I could trust and depend on Rock Solid and Ken to get the
job done quickly and efficiently.

The job made a mess during the work progress but at the end of each day the site was
picked up. Today you can not even tell any work was done because they did such a
beautiful job putting the walls back in, painting and filling in the ditch and basically
cleaning up when the job was done.

I would highly recommend this company for any work you may have. Ken has been a
pleasure to deal with. Ken was honest and straightforward with me from the beginning
and explained what needed to be done so there was never any confusion. In fact [ have
another job that I'd like them to do and I will not bother getting any other bids because I
know that I can trust their work and that I’'ll be given a fair price for the job.

In my experience it is very seldom that you come across a contractor with such integrity.
In my opinion they are a great company to work with and I look forward to working with
them in the future. Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information.

Sincerely,
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Beverly Skoda
Administrative Coordinator
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